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I’m opposed to Bill 210 which would require Oregonians to revert back to in-person 

voting and require proof of citizenship. In 1998 voters approved vote-by-mail 

measure, and this method has been successful and as safe as any election can be. I 

resent bill 210 which cow-tows to a patramonial president who does not know right 

from wrong, legal from illegal, personal from public, and disrespect from respect. As a 

State, we people have spoken loudly about how we feel about this issue, and our 

voices should stand over someone who proposes a bill such as this and is willing to 

cow-tow to a president over the will of the people. 


